
Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2022 9:50 AM 
To: eia consult <eia.consult@nt.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Invitation to comment - Supplement to Draft EIS - Australia-Asia PowerLink Project 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above proposal. 

NT WorkSafe have no major comment to make at this time. 

Minor comments include referencing being incorrect see below. 

 

This project will fall under the Electricity Reform Act 2000 and the Work Health and Safety (National 
Uniform Legislation) Act 2011 requirements and may be subject to inspections throughout the 
project life cycle. 

 

Regards 

 

Director Technical Services 
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